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WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
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INVESTMENT, L.P FOR AN ORDER 
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INDIRECT INTERESTS IN PUGET 
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COMMENTS OF THE ALLIANCE OF 
WESTERN ENERGY CONSUMERS 

                         

1  Pursuant to the Notice of Item to be Heard at the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission’s (“Commission”) Regularly Scheduled Open Meeting and Notice 

of Opportunity to File Written Comments (“Notice”), the Alliance of Western Energy 

Consumers (“AWEC”) hereby submits these Comments in response to the Joint Application of 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) and the Ontario Teacher’s Pension Plan Board and Macquarie 

Washington Clean Energy Investment, L.P. (“Purchasers”) (collectively “Joint Applicants”). 

2  AWEC has reviewed the Joint Application, including the Purchase and Sale 

Agreement, the Amended LLC Agreement, and the Commitments of the Joint Applicants, as 

well as responses to informal data responses provided by the Joint Applicants.  Additionally, 

AWEC has participated in multiple discussions with the Joint Applicants and other stakeholders, 

including Staff, Public Counsel, and The Energy Project, regarding the Joint Application and the 

updated Commitments of the Joint Applicants, filed with the Commission.  At this time, AWEC 

has not identified any issues of concern or objections to the proposed transaction as outlined in 
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the Joint Application and supporting materials, including the updated Commitments of the Joint 

Applicants.  AWEC continues to engage the Joint Applicants and other stakeholders in 

discussions regarding the proposed transaction, and will supplement these Comments, if 

necessary, during the Commission’s scheduled open meeting. 

 Dated this 7th day of January, 2022. 

  Respectfully submitted, 

  DAVISON VAN CLEVE, P.C. 

/s/ Brent L. Coleman 
Tyler C. Pepple, WA State Bar No. 50475 
Brent L. Coleman, OR State Bar No. 206480 
Davison Van Cleve, P.C. 
1750 SW Harbor Way, Suite 450 
Portland, OR 97201 
E-Mail: tcp@dvclaw.com 
              blc@dvclaw.com 
Telephone: (503) 241-7242 
Of Attorneys for the 
Alliance of Western Energy Consumers 
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